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1/23/2020 Foundation for Individual Rights in Education Mail - Request for Records

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=744c9a088b&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-a%3Ar6785740231426790921&simpl=msg-a%3Ar6785740231426790921 2/2

We’re hopeful that the Wellesley Police Department will provide a timely response. If any part of this request 
is vague or ambiguous, or if we could otherwise be of assistance in interpreting or narrowing this request, 
please do not hesitate to contact me by phone or email.
 
Best,

Adam B. Steinbaugh
Director, Individual Rights Defense Program*
Foundation for Individual Rights in Education
510 Walnut Street
Suite 1250
Philadelphia, PA 19106
(215) 717-3473
adam@thefire.org

This communication may contain information that is confidential or privileged. Unless you are the addressee (or authorized
to receive this message by the addressee), you may not use, copy, or disclose the contents of this message or information
contained in this message to anyone.  If you believe that you have received this message in error, please advise the sender
and delete this message.  

* Admitted in California and Pennsylvania
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